Christian Women Meeting
March 1, 2015

The meeting was opened with a prayer by Judi Schreiner. There were 6 members present.

Minutes of the last meeting were read by Judi Schreiner. Motion was made to approve the minutes by Judy
Schutz and seconded by Avon Vossen.

Treasurer’s report was read by Judi Schreiner. A motion was made by Avon Vossen and seconded by Barb
Walz to approve.

There wasn’t a sick committee report. Shirley Kuechle volunteered to be a part of the committee.
Old Business: The breakfast went over very well. Groups 3 and 4 were in charge.

Religious Education Report: Barb Walz reported that they made 8 blankets and food baskets. The families
that received them were very happy. The hand written thank you notes are in the Parish House.

Parish Life Report: Kelly Bautch reported that we had about 80 people at the Games Day get together.

New Business: Barb Walz asked, on behalf of Fr. Tom, if the Christian Women would serve coffee and donuts
after Mass on a Sunday in April to honor our Confirmation students.

Barb Walz made a motion, seconded by Judy Schutz, to donate $200 for Easter flowers.
At our June meeting, we will further discuss flowers for the rest of the year.
Door prize was won by Avon Vossen.

Submitted by Judi Schreiner



